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We have featured this topic before in our monthly
newsletter but it never hurts to refresh our memories on
the available resources when it comes to college funding.
When applying for college funding you should start with
applying for FAFSA. Click here for link -> FAFSA

Looking for Funding for College?

 
 

Most VT and NH towns
participate in a free

healthy summer meal
program once the school

year has ended. If you
are 18 years or younger

you may go to a
designated location for a

free lunch meal. Some
sites even offer a free

meal to an
accompanying adult! If
you have questions or

would like to know more
about your local summer

food program contact
your Work United

Resource Coordinator
and they can help!!

 

Free Summer Food
Programs

If you are a Vermont resident apply for your VSAC grant
ASAP each year. This is first come first serve. Click here
for the link -> VSAC They also offer a scholarship booklet.
 

If your child is still in high school they should speak to
their guidance counselor about possible scholarship
options.
 
You may also find that your local Eagles Club or Lions
Club  also offers scholarships. 
Speak to the college financial aid office that you plan to
attend. They may have scholarships available.
If you are employed your employer may have tuition
reimbursement. Speak to Human Resources for more
information.
Your Work United Resource Coordinator is happy to help
you through this process.
 

If you are a New Hampshire resident the NH Charitable
Foundation offers scholarships. Click here -> NH
Charitable Foundation
 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://www.vsac.org/
https://www.nhcf.org/how-can-we-help-you/apply-for-a-scholarship/


RESOURCE COORDINATORS
M E E T  Y O U R  W O R K  U N I T E D

Prudence.Pease@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 361-3429

PRUDENCE PEASE

Angel.Hudson@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 657-0961

ANGEL HUDSON

Suzanne.Waldren@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 391-9006

SUZANNE WALDREN

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Coop Food Stores
Alice Peck Day
Mascoma Bank
Mt Ascutney Hospital
Early Care & Education
Association

 

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Simon Pearce
Kendal at Hanover
King Arthur Flour
Chippers

 

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Hypertherm
Dartmouth College 
Fujifilm Dimatix
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Credit Report
Did you know that you can receive your FREE

credit report from all three credit bureaus once
every twelve months? It's a wise idea to take a
look at your report to be sure that everything is

accurate. Your Work United Resource Coordinator
has the paperwork for you to order these

transcripts. They can even help you understand
the report once it comes in. If there is anything
you need to dispute on your report, we can help

you with this process!

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa

